September 7, 1965

Cherry Brothers
1105 Lubbock National Bank Bldg.
Lubbock, Texas

Res Featherstone Fed. #1
In unit J, Sec. 4-19-31
Shugart Pool

Dear Mr. Cherry:

By letter of August 26, 1965, copy enclosed, this office
sent you copies of revised Form c-104 to be completed and re-
turned showing the gas transporter for the subject well, When
Form C-104 was received in this office, however, it was the old
form which has been superseded .

We are, therefore, again sending you copies of revised
Form C-104. Please complete and return the form as outlined
in my letter of 8/26/65.

Very truly yours,

0il Conservation Commission

R. L. Stamets
RLS/jw
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